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A Message from Friends of Hillside

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone that has supported our events this year!
Our latest event, the summer fair raised approximately £1800!

We try to focus on making sure our events are fun for the kids as well as raising money, so
we hope that your little ones have enjoyed them. If there is anything you would like to
feedback to us, or if you are able to get involved in some way, then please do speak to us,
join our whatsapp group https://tinyurl.com/vh2pu2hw or email us
friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com

At the start of the year we had carried over some funds from previous years, which has
allowed us to provide a total of £15, 841 to school this year!! Here is a list of some of the
things we have paid for:

e 32 new laptops (contributed 50% of cost)

e Pantomime visit and ice cream

e Various repairs to the trim trail and reception outside space

e Qutdoor games for key stage 1 playground

¢ Wellbeing pony visits

¢ Beebots (to help with KS1 coding lessons)

e Coach costs for each class (reducing cost of school trips by about £8-10 per child)
e Glow in the dark dodgeball

e Christmas crackers for whole school Christmas lunch

e Mad Science workshop

¢ Whole school musical theatre company visit

o Improvements to key stage 2 quiet zone

¢ New reading books (contributed 50% of the cost, books arriving in September)
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